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Corian vs. Quartz: Which Should You Choose? 

When browsing countertop materials available on the market, you will come to see that two of the most
popular materials are Corian and quartz. Each come with their advantages and disadvantages that you should
evaluate before making your decision. This guide will give you information about what both options are and
how the two compare to each other. 

What is Corian? 

Corian is a brand of solid surface countertops made by DuPont. The surfaces are created by a combination of
resins, minerals, dyes and fillers. Corian countertops are often seen as a more attractive alternative to
laminate countertops. 

What is Quartz? 

Quartz is an engineered stone that is made by combining roughly 90 percent quartz with around 10 percent
polyresin. These surfaces are often seen as a viable alternative to natural stone, as the material can be
customized to resemble the look of granite, marble or other natural stones. 

What Factors Can Help You Decide Which is Right for Your
Home? 

There are several factors that can help you decide whether Corian countertops or quartz countertops are the
better fit for your home. These factors are broken down into more detail below. 

Appearance 

As with any countertop option, the first aspect a homeowner is likely to notice is the appearance. You will
want to install a surface that is attractive and fits your home well. 

Corian surfaces are manufactured, which allows them to pull off many different looks and styles. This is one
of the primary benefits that you will receive from this material. 

On the other hand, quartz is also known for its stylish looks. As mentioned above, these engineered surfaces
can be customized to resemble various types of natural stone. There are also many other colors and patterns
that are available to choose from. 



In terms of appearance, both Corian and quartz will offer a range of colors and styles. 

Durability 

Another key factor that you will want to evaluate before deciding on a countertop is durability. While Corian
is not some cheap, easy-to-damage surface, quartz is one of the most durable materials you will find. As long
as you take proper care of it, your quartz will stay in great shape for years to come. 

When it comes to durability, quartz has an advantage over Corian. If you want a long-lasting surface that
will leave you satisfied, quartz is a terrific choice. 

Cost 

Corian tends to be priced between $40 to $140 per square foot. Meanwhile, quartz can typically be found in
the range of $50 to $120 per square foot. In general, these two options are a pretty even match when
comparing cost. 

Heat Resistance 

Heat resistance is truly the downfall of both options. Neither Corian nor quartz countertops can handle high
amounts of heat. You will need to be extremely cautious and make sure not to set down hot pots or pans on
Corian or quartz kitchen countertops. 

Stain Resistance 

Both Corian and quartz countertops are non-porous, which helps them be resistant to stains. While they are
resistant, this does not mean the surfaces are stain proof. While rare, stains can still occur if you do not
properly care for either material. 

Scratch Resistance 

Corian countertops are prone to scratches, while quartz countertops resist scratches. Scratch resistance is one
category in which quartz has a clear advantage over Corian. You will not want your new countertops to
sustain scratches. Choosing quartz can help protect against this hazard. 

Visible Seams 

Both surfaces have visible seams. However, the skilled professionals who install these countertops typically
do a wonderful job of hiding any seams in inconspicuous places. 

Corian vs. Quartz: Which Should You Choose? 

The following is a table that summarizes the factors explained above, as well as some additional analysis on
which is the better option for your home. 

Corian vs. Quartz

Corian Quartz

Wide range of styles available Wide range of styles available

Priced in a similar range as quartz Durable

Not heat resistant Priced in a similar range as Corian



Corian Quartz

Stain resistant Not heat resistant

Prone to scratches Stain resistant

  Scratch resistant

After reading through the comparisons between the two, you may notice that both options have similarities.
However, there are also differences – and these differences make one option stand out above the other. If
you want the countertop that is a better all-around choice for your home, quartz is the way to go. Although
Corian closely compares in most categories, quartz is more durable and is scratch resistant – two key factors
that will make an impact in the home. 

New countertops are a significant investment for any home. Because of this, you will want to make sure that
you purchase a surface that will leave you pleased for years to come. Through reviewing this guide, you will
be on your way to determining which countertop is the ideal fit for your home.


